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The surplus of tax payer money needs to be returned to the citizens it belongs to, we 

have some of the highest tax rates in the country and to hold the surplus is almost 

criminal. There needs to be true accountability in the state with the tax monies 

already collected and spent, so please continue to return the surplus yo those who 

foot the bill originally. 


